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Intercultural Study Trip to Canterbury

Rallye through Canterbury
The main idea of our project is to get to know Canterbury from different points of view besides the typical touristy one. By carrying out a rallye we especially want to enable pupils to get to know the city of Canterbury and aspects of everyday life there. So in our first meeting in April we decided to create a rallye through Canterbury as our project. 

Our goal:

The main goal of our project is to improve the pupils’ communicative skills and to enable them to have a greater openness to new cultural experiences. Therefore, we focus on communicative situations with locals. 

During the week in Canterbury we had the chance to check out if our ideas and plans concerning the rallye worked out successfully. Having tried out the rallye we can state that it was a necessary experience for us to do so as we had to face some problems we did not expect or even think of before the trip. So we learned that it is absolutely important to check out or practise a rallye with pupils beforehand in order to protect the class from possible no-gos or embarrassing situations.

The rallye:

The rallye is made up of eight tasks that have to be completed at different places in Canterbury. Carrying out the rallye we interviewed people of all ages and documented everything with photos. Our first task was to interview pupils attending King’s College where we faced some problems. In order to complete the task we would have needed an appointment in advance. We learned that we, as future teachers, need better preparation to avoid such incidents. 

In comparison, other tasks such as going into a traditional pub or the “Hotel Chocolat“ were much easier to carry out. Furthermore, we have to consider the language level of our future classes more realistically. For example we have doubts that pupils are able to change something typical German into something typical British as we did in the Coffee shop. We think that this task is too demanding as pupils have to convince someone in a foreign language without having the necessary language nor personal skills. Being open and self–confident can be especially difficult for teenagers. 

In our group we did not have any negative incidents as each of us had a role. However, we are aware that pupils will need more support and instructions to have positive results in group work. We experienced the rallye through Canterbury as very interesting and informative as well as enjoyable. 

All in all we think Canterbury is a perfect place for an intercultural study trip because the city centre is manageable and car-free. Furthermore the streets are always crowded with native speakers and lots of interesting places and sights are within walking distance.

Things to consider before you go to Canterbury:

· Improve interview skills and questioning technique

· Teachers must be well informed – check out if all tasks can be carried out by the pupils

· Teach pupils how to ask questions politely

· Exercise interview situations in role plays

